
Dutch band Trinity to visit Southampton
Internationaly aclaimed Dutch band Trinity will be making their first appearance in 
Southampton on 23rd November 2019 at Colbury Memorial Hall SO40 7EL 

They draw large audiences in their home country, and have toured USA, Europe, Africa 
and the far east. They have chosen Eastbourne (22/11) and Southampton (23/11) to 
launch their Christmas tour before taking it to Belgium (24/11) and then a seven venue tour
of Holland - 2 venues already sold out!

They are a faith based band that mixes music styles from all over the world to create a 
magnetic sound. From Peruvian folk to African rhythms, they blend genres into an eclectic 
music experience that is sweet to the ears and uplifting to the soul.

So come and join us to experience a Trinity concert –  as they say on their website “We 
are Trinity and we like traveling and meeting people. We’re proud to call ourselves 
craftsmen of heavenly parties and we’re experts at making people’s feet move. Not with 
huge beats and technology but with an unique acoustic approach that will disarm and free 
any crowd”.

For more information go to their website  www.bandtrinity.com

Tickets are available on the 'tour' option of their website or contact Mike 077 4295 7858 for
more information and to book direct.

http://www.bandtrinity.com/

